FEDERAL DIRECT LOAN ENTRANCE COUNSELING INFORMATION

Now that the Financial Aid Office is in receiptof your student loan application, we
believe it is important for you to have access to important loan information. You will
find resources on our website that will be useful to you now that you are a federal
student loan borrower. The website address is: www.hvcc.edu/finaid/loans.html. As a
borrower, there are responsibilities that you are required to uphold. The Financial Aid
Office at Hudson Vdley Community College wants to help ensure that you are aware of
these responsibilities.




